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21 December, 2022
Update on COVID-19 Vigilance Measures

Dear Members,

Pursuant to the Government’s announcement, since the epidemic situation in Hong Kong has recently
reached a plateau, there is room to make relaxation of certain social distancing measures with effect from
22 December, 2022 (Thursday). The Club will launch the following measures until further notice. The
detailed measures are as belows:

Restaurants
® The maximum no. of persons per table remains 12 while lifting the headcount limit in banquet
activities;

® Before entering the Chinese Restaurant or Verbena Café to attend the banquet (more than 12 people),
each member and guest will no longer be required to present their individual photos showing the RAT
kit with negative result or SMS notification of PCR test with negative result.

Other vigilance measures implemented previously are still in place, including temperature screening,
wearing of face masks at all times (except when eating or drinking, and other specific conditions),
compliance with the “Vaccine Pass” requirements and proactive scanning its QR code while using Food &
Beverage, and Sports & Recreational facilities, maintaining social distancing at least 1.5 metre apart from
others and the prohibition of group gatherings of more than 12 persons in public places.

The Club will continue to closely monitor the epidemic situation and review the various measures as
required.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311. Thank you for your understanding and
continued support.

Yours sincerely,

The Club Management
Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club
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